CDC strengthens COVID-19 Booster
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On November 29, CDC strengthened its recommendations on who should aim to complete a booster
dose of the COVID-19 vaccine. This new recommendation urges that everyone ages 18 and older
should receive a booster at least 6 months post completion of a 2-dose regimen, or 2 months post a
single dose inoculation.

With the emergence of the Omicron variant, the importance of vaccination, and the use of boosters,
as a prevention method is even more important. CDC Director, Dr. Rochelle Walensky also
encouraged those who are unvaccinated to change that as soon as possible. Dr. Walensky also
highlighted the importance of getting tested should you experience symptoms.

For more information, the Coronavirus Resources Center on the NCUIH website includes links to
any recent guidance or updates from federal agencies about COVID-19.


https://ncuih.org/2021/12/15/cdc-strengthens-covid-19-booster-guidance/
https://ncuih.org/2021/12/15/cdc-strengthens-covid-19-booster-guidance/
https://www.news-medical.net/news/20211129/CDC-strengthens-recommendation-on-COVID-19-booster-doses.aspx

